
Dear Parent/ Carer, 
 
This term has flown by, as I'm sure you'll agree, and we are now approaching the 
Christmas holidays. Across the school, all of the children have been working 
extremely hard this term within all of our lessons and later this week you'll receive 
our end of term newsletter giving you a flavour of what has been happening in 
school.  
 
We are now looking ahead to next term and would like to share your child's 
curriculum overview with you. I would like to extend my thanks for the positive 
feedback we have received from parents following us sharing this with you at the 
start of this half term. I'm glad you find the information contained in these overviews 
useful in order to talk with and support your child at home. Please remember, further 
details about each curriculum area can be found on our school website; 
https://www.tmaschool.com/curriculum/overview/ 
 

Furthermore, if you have any more specific questions regarding your child's learning, 
please do not hesitate to contact your child's class teacher.  
Finally, thank you for all of your support this year and we look forward to working 
together again in 2024! 
Happy holidays and a happy new year! 
 

Sophie Haycock 

Deputy Head 
 

https://www.tmaschool.com/curriculum/overview/

